
Project Harmony Child Advocacy Center Anti-Discrimination Policy: 

Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, which prohibits discrimination on the basis of 
race, color, or national origin in the delivery of services (42 U.S.C. § 2000d}, and the DOJ 
implementing regulations at 28 C.F.R. Part 42, Subpart C; see also Guidance to Federal Financial 
Assistance Recipients Regarding Title VI Prohibition Against National Origin Discrimination 
Affecting Limited English Proficient Persons, 67 Fed. Reg. 41,455 (June 18, 2002) all victims served 
by Project Harmony shall be treated equally. If you feel that you have been discriminated against, 
please contact: 

Caren Dean, Chief Operating Officer
Project Harmony Child Advocacy Center
11949 Q St. 
Omaha, NE 68137 
(402) 595-1326
cdean@projecthannony.com

Office of Civil Rights (Midwest Region): 
US Department of Health and Human Services 
233 N. Michigan Ave. Suite 240 
Chicago, IL 60601 
Customer Response (800)368-1019 
TDD: (800)537-7697 
Email: ocnnail@hhs.gov 

Office of Civil Rights (National Office): 
US Department of Health and Human Services 
200 Independence Avenue SW 
Room 509F HHH Building 
Washington, DC 20201 
(800)368-1019
TDD: (800)537-7697

NE Crime Commission 
30 I Centennial Mall South 
Lincoln, NE 68509-4946 
( 402)4 71-2828 
https://ncc.nebraska.gov 


